
 

 

H E A D T E A C H E R :  M R  M I C H A E L  W A T S O N  

D E P U T Y  H E A D T E A C H E R :  M R S  K E L L Y  H E R S E Y  

 
S H A R R O W  V A L E  R O A D  •  S H E F F I E L D  •  S 1 1  8 Z G  

P H O N E :  0 1 1 4  2 6 6  0 5 4 7  •  F A X :  0 1 1 4  2 6 8  4 8 7 8  

E M A I L :  e n q u i r i e s @ h u n t e r s b a r - j u n . s h e f f i e l d . s c h . u k  

W E B S I T E :  w w w . h u n t e r s b a r j u n i o r . c o . u k  

 
 
 
 
 
 

9
th May 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Y4 Informal Reading Mornings 
 
This half term, we will be holding informal reading mornings in all Year 4 classes on Friday 
mornings, beginning at 8.40am. 
 
Parents are invited to come and support the children with their reading in classrooms, 
focusing primarily on reading fluency and asking children simple comprehension questions 
about what they are reading, teachers will be on hand to provide support with this, if 
required. This will give you a chance to see your child in their normal learning environment, 
and also give you some ideas of different ways to support your child with their reading at 
home. 
 
If you would like to join us on Friday mornings, please arrive at the main school reception 
promptly at 8.40am. Please note, it is compulsory for all parent visitors to sign in at 
reception for safeguarding reasons and you will require a badge to enter the building. 
Parents will need to leave promptly at 9.00am as this is when the children will begin their 
morning lessons. 
 
Thank you for your support and we hope to see you in class soon! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Handley, Mrs Schmidt, Mr Hurley and Mrs Maycock  
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